
  

  

Report of the Chair of the Finance, Assets and Performance Scrutiny 
Committee 
 
The Committee met on 24 May to perform pre-decision scrutiny on the proposed 
extension to Bradwell Crematorium and development of land adjacent.  The 
Committee also considered a petition of 1,700 signatures regarding the public 
consultation on the same matter.  We were pleased to be meeting in person, to hear 
the views of the ward councillor and the comments of a public speaker in support of 
the petition. 
 
 
Councillor Mark Holland 
Chair 
 
 


